From: Kathleen Mitchell [mailto:myrtmit@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 07, 2013 10:52 AM

To: Sen Whitsett

Subject: Please support SB-700

As a constituent, I'm writing to express my strong support for SB-700 and ask that you vote in favor of this
life-saving reform to require background checks for all gun sales in Oregon, with reasonable exceptions.

We need to do everything we can to keep guns out of the hands of dangerous people while also
respecting the 2nd Amendment, and your support for this bill is critical to making that happen.

This is an issue that is important to me, and one that affects the safety and well being of everyone in
Oregon. | hope that you will support this bill, and vote in favor of common sense gun law reform.

Kathleen Mitchell
Chiloquin, OR

Message: | support SB-700 and encourage to vote in favor of this legislation.
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